
from the study of 

RABBI MEYER J. STRASSFELD 

Residence 
11 Hazelton Street 

Mattapan 26, Mass. 

CUnningham 6-2848 

CONGREGATION AGUDATH ISRAEL 
222 Woodrow Avenue 
Dorchester 24, Mass. 

TAlIbot 5-3470 

Dear Rabbi Lamm: 

I have just completed reading your excellent 
article on "TRADITION," and I want to compli- 
ment you on the very fine presentation of a 
very difficult problem. 

I would suggest that the Union of Orthodox 
Jewish Congregations reprint this article in 
brochure form and make it available to its 
affiliated congregations, as well as the 
public. 

I consider this one of the finest expositions 
on the problem of mixed pews. At the same 
time, I want to compliment you on the high 
standard of scholarship and the varied material 
that appears in "TRADITION." 

With best personal wishes, I remain, 

Sincerely, 

Rabbi Norman Lamm 

The Jewish Center 
131 West 86th Street 
New York, N. Y. 
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